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In the article, “Debating Elective Single Embryo Transfer after in vitro Fertilization: A Plea for a Context Sensitive Approach”, 
which appeared in Vol. 5, Issue 1, page no. 1-7 of Annals of Medical and Health Sciences Research [1], citation of author Simone 
Van der Burg incorrectly appeared as der Burg SV instead of Van der Burg S. 

The article citation should thus appear as:

Ezugwu E, Van der Burg S. Ann Med Health Sci Res. 2015 Jan-Feb;5(1):1-7. doi: 10.4103/2141-9248.149761.

This has now been corrected and reposted online.
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